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From: Hannah Barrett
To: FedRedistribution - ACT
Subject: Electorate of Bean should be named Cullen
Date: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 12:49:36 AM

Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

I'm writing to voice my disgust at the name selected for Canberra's newest electorate.

To chose the name Bean; a white, male anti-semetic over that of Cullen; an Indigenous,
female activist in this day and age is terribly poor form. I find this decision extremely sad
for such a forward thinking and inclusive city that Canberra is. I sincerely hope the AEC
reconsiders this decision and makes the positive change to name Canberra's new electorate
after a strong and inspiring Australian woman.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Barrett
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